Linda Maddelena- President
By Madeline Wesolowski — Event Planner

The Auxiliary Members have not met the past year due to the
Covid pandemic. We are hoping this pandemic will be over
soon and our meetings will resume in the next 6 months. The
job of the HCB First Aid Auxiliary is to work to raise money for
the HCB First Aid Squad. The squad members are volunteers
that spend many hours a week going on calls to help people in
need of their services. Our job as an auxiliary is to raise
money so they can accomplish this

We need volunteers to work with us. (men and women).
Open to the public not just HCB. We meet once a month at
the First Aid Squad, 100 Port Royal Drive. Our meetings only
last about an hour. If you want to keep busy, give us a try. We
are a friendly group. Look for our startup date in our monthly
newsletter. If we do not get more volunteeres the club will
disband so give it a try.



